WIIS

October 12, 1987
Carl Dabelstein
8209 W. 78th St.
Overland Park, KS 66204
Dear Mr. Dabelstein:
This is a letter to confirm your reception of our station in July. It's amazing how
many people can pick us up during an atmospheric skip.
We are a 100,000 watt, non-profit, listener supported, Christian radio station. Our
tower site is located in Venice, Florida.
We began broadcasting on June 2, 1986 on an 18 hour schedule and went 24 ours in
February of this year. We are the youngest of two other affiliate stations; WCIE in
Lakeland, Florida who has been on the air 11 years and WLFJ in Greenville, South
Caroline who has been on the air 4 years.
I am enclosing our monthly Servant newsletter and a bumper sticker.
If we can be of further help to you, please feel free to contact us.
erely,
Cathy Busse Pd
Office Manager /
-,
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